
Subject: 550 PV - PBID Officer Patrol
From: Cody Strange <cstrange@hollandpartnergroup.com>
Date: 07/24/2017 05:04 PM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>, Jonathan Williams
<jwilliams@labattleship.com>, Nicole Deering <nicole.deering@lacity.org>,
David Anthony Roberts <david.a.roberts@lacity.org>
CC: Jacob Stone <jstone@hollandpartnergroup.com>, Bryce DeYoung
<bdeyoung@hollandpartnergroup.com>, Ryan Guthrie
<rguthrie@hollandpartnergroup.com>, Michael Bowers
<mbowers@hollandpartnergroup.com>

Lorena –

Holland has installed fencing around the perimeter of the 550 PV jobsite. I spoke with a
PBID officer today but if they can continue to make their rounds during this transition
period it would be very much appreciated.

Today we only had one individual who would not leave the jobsite. PBID officer spoke
with the individual and they got them to relocate.

Appreciate the help,

Cody Strange

Holland Construction
5000 E. Spring St., Suite 500 | Long Beach, CA  90815
Direct: (562) 264-1517| Cell: (310) 871-5433
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